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Circular No. OMEDB/SKL/25-02                     Wednesday, 16th January 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents & Guardians, 
 
Your Traffic Experience in Week One of School 
 
As you know, Sri KL traffic in the first week of school can be hectic and slow-moving. Parents 
and drivers are still getting used to the system and are unfamiliar with drop-off and pick-up 
points. However, traffic will improve after Week 1 as parents grow accustomed to the daily 
routine. 
 
In the meantime, here are some reminders to help you help us to make the experience less 
stressful for everyone. 

• ALWAYS display your coloured IDENTIFICATION CARD on your front windscreen. 
• Follow the directions of the traffic wardens at all times. 
• Familiarize yourself with the drop-off and pick-up points for your children. 
• GET IN LANE EARLY for the optimum route to your child's pick-up point. 
• At the start of the day, FIRMLY REMIND your children not to stray away from their 

pick-up point. (This is a major contributor to slowing down traffic!) 
• DO NOT ARRIVE EARLY for pick-up. After Week 1, if you arrive too early, you will 

be directed to move away until 5 minutes before your scheduled pick-up time. Drivers 
who do not comply will face stern disciplinary action. (Kindly refer to the school's 
Rules & Regulations for Enrolment for further details of the action that may be taken.)   

• Secondary School students arriving before 7.30AM should be dropped off at the bus 
stop. Do not go around the mini roundabout outside the school. 

• Prepare your children early to get down from and get into your vehicle safely and 
quickly. Every second counts! 

In addition to these main points we humbly request that you remain calm and proactive over the 
next one or two weeks. Traffic will improve considerably over this time, but your patience and 
consideration for others, especially the school's traffic team on the ground, will go a long way to 
making the experience more comfortable and stress-free for everyone. 
 
Thank you for your kind consideration. 
 
The Board of Management, 
Sri KL   
 
 
 


